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was felt that the Soldiers’ Welfare Committee would find 
work for its hands to do. It will continue to exist as the 
Soldiers’ Welfare League, with Mrs. Hatch still at its head. 

The following letter of thanks was read:

Mrs. W. E. Sanford,
President Women’s Auxiliary to 

Hamilton Recruiting League,
Hamilton.

Dear Madam :
I understand that you are having your wind-up meeting 

of the Women’s Auxiliary of the Recruiting League. I am, 
therefore, requested to convey to you the sincere thanks of 
all the members of the Hamilton Recruiting League for the 
very great services and help rendered by your Auxiliary in 
"carrying on” in their work.

When we remember what you have done for the heroes 
now overseas, our hearts are filled with pride for the noble 
work done by you and your fellow-workers.

Please convey to your members, one and all, our very 
heartfelt thanks.

Sincerely yours,
HAMILTON RECRUITING LEAGUE, 

A. W. Kaye, Secretary.
F. J. Howell, Chairman.

MRS. BERTIE SMITH
Hon. Secretary


